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THAN People:

The next THAN Meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 14, 2014, from 7:00 till 9:00 p.m. at UNION STATION.   Please visit our web site at www.tampathan.org.

I have included the Minutes of the Meeting of April 9, 2014. Thanks to Sally Flynn and Gail Matson, I was able to correct several small errors.  Otherwise, the minutes are the same as those I sent several weeks ago.

Our guest will be William Porth, Traffic Safety Coordinator of the Transportation Planning Section.  Please bring traffic problems you would like to discuss.  This is also the last opportunity to add names to the list of candidates for the Officer Election the Nominating Committee will present.  I will send the election ballots the next day.

After the report of the Office of Neighborhood & Community Relations and our own committee reports, we will have a discussion of issues that confront our members.

If you are no longer the THAN Representative of your organization or if someone else should also receive these announcements, please give me names and addresses (e-mail addresses preferred).

Remember that the Community Partnerships & Neighborhood Engagement Division keeps a calendar of events on their website:  www.tampagov.net/neighborhoods.  Inform them of your neighborhood activities and consult the calendar to see what others ware doing.  Further make sure your association is listed in the Neighborhood Registry on this site.  The Division sends much information to the presidents of those listed.  Make sure you are connected and up-to-date.  

							Sincerely yours,



							Fredric Zerla, Secretary
							11111 N. 21st Street
							Tampa, FL  33612
							(813) 972-4694
							fzerla@verizon.net 
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